
 

 

Chief Judge Order 2022-08 

Fourteenth Judicial District 

State of Colorado 

SUBMITTING DOCUMENTS FOR FILING BY E-MAIL 
 

 

The Clerk’s Offices of the Fourteenth Judicial District will accept documents for filing by 

email under the following conditions: 

1. Only available for documents not subject to mandatory e-filing; 

2. E-mail subject line shall include case number in which the document is to be 

filed; 

3. Documents must indicate service on all opposing attorneys and unrepresented 

parties; 

4. Document is not filed until accepted by the Clerk’s Office and uploaded into the 

Court’s case management system. 

Documents submitted by e-mail for filing must be sent to the relevant Court’s email 

address below: 

Grand County Combined Court:  grandclerk@judicial.state.co.us; 
Moffat County Combined Court:  moffatclerk@judicial.state.co.us;   
Routt County Combined Court:    routtclerk@judicial.state.co.us; 
 

November 14, 2022 

      

      ____________________________ 
      Michael A. O’Hara, III 
      Chief Judge 
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